St George CatholicV A College
Leaside Way, Southampton, SO16 3DQ
Tel: (023) 8032 2603 Email: info@stgcc.co.uk

Dear parents / carers,

Following on from my letter in October, where | outlined how we were collating information and
evidence to ensure that St George has an effective zero-tolerance approach to prejudicial language,
behaviour and sexual harassment, | would now like to invite you to complete a survey so that we can
collect parents and carers' views on these issues.

This survey has been designed to ensure that the views of parents and carers are taken into account,
in terms of how safe and respected your children are, any prejudicial language or behaviour they have
been subjected to, and how commonplace sexual harassment is at St George. This survey only takes a
few minutes to complete, and the link can be found here:

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VTXHGMM

You can also use the following QR code:

I'd appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to complete the survey as accurately as you can, and
please offer your views and thoughts where there are comment boxes to do so. The more responses
and views we have, the more accurate and effective our next steps will be. Ultimately, the purpose of
this is to ensure that we have as clear a picture as possible of the issues which students face, and can
ensure that we intervene, educate and, if necessary, sanction effectively.

Should you have any questions or queries, please don't hesitate to get in touch, my email address
is: jpreston@stgcc.co.uk.

King regards,

James Preston

Head of English and Equality Lead
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Headteacher, Mr J Habberley: BA (Hons), MSc, NPQH
Executive Headteacher, Miss LM Bourne: BEd (Hons), MEd, NPQH



